
COMING TO PUMPHERSTON & UPHALL STATION 
COMMUNITY PRIMARY!!! 

Rookie Rockstars will be bringing their exciting programme to the school on Monday 30th April 2018.  All 
pupils will be involved in the programme during this week, and will be working towards a concert 
performance on:   

      Thursday 10th May at 6.30pm 
in the school hall 

Rookie Rockstars is an initiative that was created to give children the opportunity to work with 
professional musicians to learn original songs, record a CD and perform in a fantastic concert. 
The programme covers key areas of the Curriculum for Excellence: Health and Wellbeing, 
Expressive Arts, Moral Education, Literacy, Technologies and more. Children participate in 
a unique learning experience which tackles anti-bullying, and aims to promote confidence, 
self-esteem, and positive friendships.  

The programme has run in hundreds of schools across the UK and has had a fantastic response 
from teachers, parents and pupils. There are only a limited number of tickets so please order 
yours from the school as soon as possible to avoid disappointment!  Here’s what some parents 
had to say about our concerts.  Check out our Facebook page to see more reviews!! 

  

Tickets are £5 and can be purchased through the school from Monday 30th April. 
(under 5yrs go free) 

The £5 ticket fee enables Rookie Rockstars to deliver this fantastic programme to the school free 
of charge.  £1 from every CD sold will also be donated to the school funds. If you would like 
more information please feel free to visit the website. 

www.rookierockstars.org.uk 
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